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T'o Whom it May Concern: January 28, 2011

I am writing this letter to recommend Mottin Golf Course Renovations.
MGCR constructed a new first tee and putting green for Llanerch Country
Club in the fall of 2010. During the entire construction project, Doug
Mottin and his staff exhibited diligence and dedication to finish work
professionally and on time, which greatly benefited other pending projects
we are handling, |

Even when we faced unplanned challenges during the course of the
construction project, MGCR was able to maintain the ability to keep the
project moving forward in a positive manner. Their attention to the
specifics of the construction as well as proper scheduling was very
remarkable, resulting in a job well done.

Again, I would like to express my gratitude in providing an outstanding
finished product. We would not hesitate to refer Mottin Golf Course
Renovations to other organizations that are also in need of quality golf
course renovations services.
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Brendan J. Byrne

COO of EA/GCS
Llanerch Country Club
Bibyrne(1@yahoo.com
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